
 

   

 
 
 
Summary of the issue:  
 

The Board receives regular reports on the Youth Justice Plan as part of the Policy 
Framework.  The Youth Justice Board had not requested an annual plan this year due to 
the Covid-19 situation and funding has been agreed on the basis of a ‘Covid-Recovery’ 
Plan.   
 

Recommendations to Overview and Scrutiny Board:  
 
The Overview and Scrutiny is requested the note the information related to the Youth 
Justice Plan. 
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1.0 Background 
 

The summary presentation is presented with relevant information for the Board, alongside 
the COVID Recovery Plan document 

 
2.0 Current Position  
 
 
The COVID recovery Plan has received local sign off and approval from the Youth Justice 
Management Board, Chaired by Gerard Jones, Managing Director of Children & Young 
People (DCS) and nationally by the Youth Justice Board. Next year’s plan will revert to the 
standard strategic plan format and governance. 

 
 
 


